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P6a Term 3 Class Newsletter





Literacy


This term in literacy we will be learning to recognise when we are being influenced. We will apply this knowledge to create persuasive texts ourselves. In reading we will be learning a variety of comprehension skills through our novel ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ which explore themes from our topic. Furthermore, we will continue to use North Lanarkshire spelling programme and Bug Club to develop our spelling and reading aloud skills. 








IDL


This term the children have expressed interest in learning about natural disasters. We will tie this in to an overall look at climate change and the impact humans are having on Planet Earth. 
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STEM: We will explore various stem themes through our IDL topic.


RME: This term we will reflect on biblical and other Christian stories.








Numeracy


Our focus main focus this term will be on the relationship between fractions, decimals and percentages.








How you can help at home…


All children have been issued with their login details for Glow and Bug Club. Their log in card also gives instructions on how to access Teams. Every Monday I will post our home learning to be completed by the Friday. 





Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather on a Thursday as we will be learning outdoors on this day most weeks.





Your support at home is greatly appreciated (.





Health & Wellbeing   


Our PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.  We will be taking opportunities to exercise outside on a Thursday so please ensure your child has waterproofs as appropriate for the weather. We will be improving our skills in gymnastics this term. We will also be learning about the benefits of an active lifestyle.


Mrs MacPhee is in on a Monday afternoon and will be teaching the class about mental health.




















Ethos & wider achievement at Newark


I have added a “Personal Achievements” channel to our Teams page. Please encourage your child to share their achievements outside of school on this page. They can post a photo or write a post. We enjoy sharing and celebrating what they have accomplished. Please feel free to follow myself and Mrs MacPhee on Twitter @MissAdamsNewark and @P6Newark to see photos of our learning journey.


If there is anything you wish to discuss please don’t hesitate to contact the school on 01475 715600.


Thank you for your support.


Miss Adams (P6a Class Teacher)








